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NEW Return dates!
The Premier has today announced changes to the
staggered return to school for students in NSW.

Week 2 - 11 October - School only open for
families who need it, all other students
learning from home.
Week 3 - 18 October - school open for all
Kindergarten and Year 1 students, plus any
other families that need it.
Week 4 - 25 October - school open for all
students K-6.

These are important changes, and we hope that our
families can support these return to school plans.

Please note classroom teachers will be back teaching
their classes as per these dates, ie Kindergarten and
Year 1 teachers on 18 October and all other classes on
25 October.

Whilst I know there will be some hesitancy in the
community, we strongly encourage all students to
return to school on these dates. Our teachers are
really looking forward to reconnecting and returning to
what we know best.

Parent Webinar
An information session webinar has been scheduled
for Wednesday 13 October at 6pm. Thank you to
everyone who has submitted questions to be
answered by the school executive. If you have any
further questions please respond to the survey by
Friday 3pm.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MBPSparentwebinar

The zoom link will be sent out on
Monday on Skoolbag and DoJo. It
will also be recorded for those
that cannot watch it live. The
slides presented will also be
available for download following
the webinar.

The school executive will be discussing;

Covid positive case responses
School operations with segregation and
breaks
Student attendance
Parents onsite
Hygiene at school and masks
Ventilation
Student progress and support

We look forward to sharing our school and Department
of Education responses on Wednesday at 6pm.

Matthew Ackerman
Principal

Our school is proudly supported
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Mask Wearing
All staff onsite are required to wear a mask at all times
indoors and outdoors, unless they are in an office by
themselves.

There is no requirement for students to wear a mask at
school, however they can if they wish. Our staff will
support any family who makes this decision.

Vaccinations
All staff onsite at Maroubra Bay are now fully
vaccinated. There is a small number of staff who are
still completing their second vaccinations and they will
return when fully vaccinated, we thank the community
for their patience.

Parents onsite
A reminder that non-essential visitors are not allowed
onsite during Level 4 learning. This means parents and
carers will still drop off students at Gate 2 and pick up
students from Gate 1 and 2 as appropriate.

Any parent or carer wishing to come onsite should
buzz the school office or ring the office on 9349 1569.

Kinder 2022
Do you know anyone in our local area turning 5 in
2022 that has not yet enrolled? We currently only have
two classes enrolled for Kinder next year, but we know
there are more pre-schoolers out there.

Please check out our website
https://maroubraba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/news/2021/8
/kindergarten-2022.html for more information or email
Heidi at heidi.hutchsion1@det.nsw.edu.au if you have
any questions.

ICAS Assessments
for Yrs 2-6
The ICAS assessment registration has now closed.
The English assessment is scheduled for Thursday 11
November and the mathematics assessment is
scheduled for Thursday 18 November. Students are
instructed to arrive at school at 8:00am to complete
each assessment. These assessments will take place
in the 2B classroom. If you have any questions, feel
free to email me; nataliya.brodska1@det.nsw.edu.au

Miss Brodska

ICAS Coordinator

School Projects
Update
An update on our projects at school;

Operable walls in Year 3 and Kindergarten - all
engineered work complete, doors ordered and
installation in November.
Playground upgrade - site has been surveyed
and a tender process is currently being
arranged. Work is expected to be completed
by the middle of next year.
A Block and Hall roof - currently working on
replacing the A Block (Year 3 and 4 building)
and Hall with a colourbond roof, no date of
completion at this stage
Air conditioning - the remaining 3 classrooms
without air conditioning have been scheduled
for term one 2022 installation.

Other projects being investigated for upcoming works;
Fixing driveway water runoff issue into the
garden space with a new driveway
Replacing many cupboards and sinks in
classroom wet areas that are damaged and
missing
Replacing cupboards, benches and sinks in
the Canteen
Painting and upgrading main toilet block

Lots happening at Maroubra Bay!
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Term 4 2021
Month Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

October 1
4/10
Public Holiday

5/10
All students K-6
Learning From
Home

School open for
those who need it

6/10 7/10 8/10

October 2
11/10
All students K-6
Learning From
Home

School open for
those who need it

12/10 13/10
Parent Info
Session on Term 4
6pm

14/10 15/10
3-6 Assembly
(4A_5/6D)

October 3
18/10
K/1 Students
return to school

2/3/4/5/6  Learning
From Home

School open for
those who need it

19/10
Kinder 2022
Parent Welcome
Night 7pm

20/10 21/10 22/10
K-2 Assembly
(KB_1M_2G)

October 4
25/10
K-6 Students at
school

26/10 27/10 28/10 29/10
3-6 Assembly
(3L_5/6L)

2022 Captains EOI
due

November 5
1/11
K-6 Students at
school

2/11 3/11 4/11 5/11
K-2 Assembly
(KP_1H)

2022 Captain
Posters due

November 6
8/11
K-6 Students at
school

9/11 10/11 11/11
ICAS English

12/11
3-6 Assembly
(3R_5M)

2022 Captain
speeches due

November 7
15/11
K-6 Students at
school

16/11 17/11
2022 Captains
Speech Rnd 1

18/11
ICAS Maths

19/11
K-2 Assembly
(KM_2H)
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Chess classes @ Maroubra Bay Public School - Term 4, 2021

Due to the current COVID lockdown, we will be conducting our chess class online.
When restrictions are lifted and children return to school, we intend to return for
face to face coaching as soon as we are given the green light by the school. Our
online chess classes will be held before and after school Monday – Friday from
8:00am–9:00am, 3:15pm–4:15pm, 4:30pm–5:30pm and 5:00pm–6:00pm. Your
child can attend as many of these online classes as he/she wishes until we

return to face to face lessons. See the link on this page for more details:
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/online-classes-2021
To register your child in the class, go to
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/payment and enter the following code:
H7QEJS9QOQ Sydney Academy of Chess info@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au
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